Dear Alburgh Resident,

The Town office staff are trying to update their records for 2017 and would like your help and cooperation.

If as of April 1, 2017 if you have one or more dogs that is not registered in Alburgh, please read the following information. The law requires that all dogs must be registered as soon as they become six months old and every year thereafter before April 1st.

If you have not registered your dog(s) and it is on the Delinquent Dog List, this notice is to inform you that the Town of Alburgh Animal Control Officer is aware of it and will be enforcing Vermont law if you do not take action before June 30th.

Please register your dog(s) at the Town Clerk's Office before June 30th. After that date, the list will be turned over to the Enforcement Officer. A person who fails to license a dog in the required manner could be fined up to \$250.00 and/or the animal can be euthanized.

When registering your dog, you will need to present proof of a current rabies certificate. The Town Clerk's Office will already have a copy of the certificate if it is dated within the past three years if the dog has been registered previously. Puppies that received their first shot last year will have a new three year shot this year. Also for puppies, a neutered or spayed certificate must be presented for our files.

Fees for registering on or before April 1st:

Neutered males and spayed

females \$10.00 Unneutered males and

unspayed females \$14.00

Fees for registering after April 1st:

Neutered males and spayed

females \$12.00 Unneutered males and

unspayed females \$16.00

If you no longer have a dog, please call the Town Clerk's Office at (802) 796-3468 so we can update our records.

Sincerely,

Town of Alburgh Select Board